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8th June 2022

Dear Trinity family

It is with great sadness that I write to inform you that over the weekend Carol
Gibson, a highly respected and much loved member of our support staff, has sadly
passed away.

Carol has worked in Catholic education in Middlebrough since the 1990s.  Carol
served our community and supported hundreds of children.  Throughout her time she
carried out her role with the utmost care and dedication.  The lives of the people she
worked with have been enriched as a result of her professionalism and friendship
and her memory will live on in the legacy she has left behind at Trinity Catholic
College.

On behalf of the school community I have expressed our deepest sympathy to her
family.

I hope in the weeks to come we will find an appropriate way to celebrate the life that
she had with us here at our school, together with the significant contribution she has
made.

I ask that our extended Trinity family keep Carol, her colleagues and family in their
prayers during this sad time.

Mrs L Dwyer
Headteacher
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